The Assodiation.

THE TWU-IAM ASSOCIATION

September 13, 2024

To Association Fleet Sisters and Brothers,

The Association Fleet sub committee met with AA leadership on September
12th to discuss contractual issues unrelated to the economic extension
proposals offered by management on August 27th and 28th. Association
leaders will meet on September 18th and 19th to receive what we believe to be
a final economic presentation from American management.

We know that expectations have been set by pundits on social media, but
Association leaders are working to ensure that the wage proposals
offered next week are consistent with the industry and ultimately, meet the
approval of our members.

Please trust that we are moving through this process as quickly and
precisely as possible. Thank you for your continued support.

Fraternally,

Association Fleet Negotiations Committee





